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Hudson, Amanda <ahudson@willisisd.org>

Upcoming Safety Drill
Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org> Wed, Oct 11, 2023 at 5:00 PM
Reply-To: Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org>
To: LAGWAY ELEMENTARY Recipients <recipients@willisisd.parentlink.net>

Dear Parents,

We will be conducting a campus safety drill during school in the next couple of days. We wanted to make you aware of
this in advance so as not to alarm you. These drills are age-appropriate, and have been scripted by grade level. First,
teachers will review information with students in the classroom. The campus administration will make an announcement
prior to the drill to inform staff and students that a drill will be taking place. These drills are important to practice so that we
ensure our Wildkat family knows what to do in the event of a real emergency. To learn more about our district safety
standards, please visit our website.

Thank you,

Mrs. Wilder
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